

Bayfield County Land & Water Conservation Department 615 2nd Ave. East; PO Box 126 Washburn, WI 54891

• Phone: (715) 373-6167

• FAX: (715) 373-6127

• Website: www.bayfieldcounty.org

16 December 2021

Dear Laura MacFarland,

We currently have funds in the DNR Bayfield County AIS grant AEPP-589-19 that are unused. We will not be able to use these funds in 2021, so we are requesting a six-month grant extension. Please let me know if you have any questions or require more information.

Thank you,

Benjamin A. Dufford

Director

Bayfield County Land & Water Conservation Department

(715) 373-6167

ben.dufford@bayfieldcounty.wi.gov